Boeing 737-4Q8, G-JMCY Anniversary
Statement

News story

Accident to Boeing 737-4Q8 cargo aircraft, registration G-JMCY, at Exeter
Airport on 19 January 2021.

This statement provides an update on the AAIB investigation into an accident
involving a Boeing 737-4Q8 cargo aircraft, registration G-JMCY, at Exeter
Airport on 19 January 2021.

The aircraft suffered a hard landing which resulted in severe damage to the
aircraft. The two-flight crew were uninjured. The investigation is nearing
completion and the report will shortly be disseminated for consultation. The
final report will be published once we have completed the consultation
process.
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